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Dear Senator Bailey, Representative Gramlich and honorable members of the Health 
Coverage, Insurance and Financial Services Committee,
I am Ginger Browne Johnson and I’m a resident of Cape Elizabeth and I am 
submitting testimony in opposition of LD 1220, An Act Allow Chiropractors to Treat 
Dogs and Equids. 
This particular bill does not always require a veterinary referral, includes no definition
of animal chiropractic, and offers no accountability or enforcement mechanism for 
chiropractors without animal training who work on animals
Thank you for your consideration of this matter.
Ginger Browne Johnson, DVM, CCRP


